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March 9, 2022
Rockford Township 

Precinct Work Session Notes


The work session began at 1:00 p.m. Supervisors present were Beise, Eckblad, McDougall, and Deitering, Clerk McDougall and Deputy Clerk Sharon Leintz. Recent legislative changes has put Rockford Township into two precincts.  The Board met for a work session to determine the new guidelines for Rockford Township becoming two precincts.  The deadline to complete the tasks are March 29, 2022.  Certain criteria are needed, such as descriptions of the new boundaries and a resolution accepting the new boundaries.  

Sharon Leintz prepared maps showing the parcels affected by the legislative changes. Rockford Township is required to split into two precincts.  Both precincts will vote at the same location.  The Board viewed the areas that will be designated as Precinct 1 and Precinct 2.  Supervisor Eckblad will work on the resolution that must be passed by the deadline of March 29, 2022.  Supervisor McDougall worked on communication with the County for legal descriptions.
The Board will hold a special meeting to pass the resolution if it is not completed prior to the next regular Township meeting in order to meet the deadline. 
The work session ended at 2:00 p.m.

________________________________________________ Date: ________________

Greg Eckblad (Chairperson)

________________________________________________ Date: ________________

Rachelle L. McDougall (Clerk/Treasurer)
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